
 
 

 

Vistoso Community Association  
Board Application Form 

Member Name: Barbara Stough 

 

1. State the reasons you are interested in becoming a Board Member. 
I have been on the Governing Documents and Finance Committees for the past two 
years and have really enjoyed Working with the members. I have also attended all 
of the Board of Directors meetings when they are open Meetings. 
 

2. List any business and/or volunteer positions you have held recently. 
As mentioned above I have been on to committees. I also volunteered with the 
Tucson Book Festival last Year and am doing so again this year. My daughter in law 
who lives in Vail and with the Vail School District Has had me do some volunteer 
work that district. 

 
3. Describe the skills and expertise you possess that would directly  

I was a social worker in Virginia for 8 years. After which I went to Law 
School and practiced family law for Over 25 years. I worked with many 
community agencies while there. 
 

4. What do you see as the most important issues facing this community? 
There are several major planning projects facing this community now. I want to be 
working with residentsRegarding these projects. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Please enter your 300-word (or less) Bio below. 
I got my undergraduate degree at the University of South Carolina in 1965. Met and 
married my husband in 1968. Later went to George Mason School of Law and 
graduated in 1992. I practiced law in Virginia for over 25 years doing family law. My 
husband was a professor at George Mason and his work involved traveling all over the 
world.  I often went with and have a lot of experience with other communities. I also 
learned to speak several languages. 
 
I have two sons, one who lives in Vail and one in Virginia. The one here has a high tech 
job and the one in Virginia is an attorney. Both have families whom I see often. When 
my sons were in their teens we lived in Rotterdam Holland for six months while we 
monitored 30 American college students. We moved to Arizona in July 2015 after my 
husband retired to be near our son and his family who live here. My husband died in 
2019 and I continued to stay here as I enjoy the community. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


